
Posted: 5/6/2022 

 
 
 

TOWN COUNCIL 
OF THE 

TOWN OF GEORGETOWN 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Live Stream Can be Found at the Following Link: 

Website: https://www.georgetowndel.com/live-stream.htm 
 

Zoom Information Necessary for Participation: 
Zoom.us/join 

Zoom Meeting ID: 896 4447 7782 
 
 
 
The Town Council of the Town of Georgetown will be holding a Public Hearing on May 23, 
2022 at 6:45 PM to consider the following: 
 

Alleyway Abandonment 
Strawberry Alley from South Alley to South Lane 

 
 
It is recommended that any written comments be forwarded to the Town Administrative Office, 
37 The Circle, Georgetown, DE 19947 in advance of the meeting to ensure all documentation is 
forwarded to the Council to review prior to the meeting. All interested parties are invited to 
attend and comment. Persons with disabilities requiring special accommodations to attend this 
meeting should contact the Town Office in writing 72 hours in advance of the meeting, stating 
their needs, in order to have them addressed under the requirements of the American with 
Disabilities Act (ADA). Said hearing may be adjourned without further notice.   
 


